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From the Editor  

Welcome to the fifth 
edition of our newsletter. 
The first term in our school 
has flown by. We have 
started teaching and 
realised one does not build 
up a school overnight, it  
takes time and effort.                            
But with every new theme 
we present to the children, 
every new exercise that is 
completed and put on the 
shelves, we add something. 
The children are excited 
about every new thing they 
experience. Their eager-
ness to learn and play is 
what makes teaching them 
a great job. We now have a 
two-week break and come 
back on the 10th of May.   

For more information visit our website: www.wakeupdaycarenamibia.com 

Learning is Fun   
 Children in the centre have started to get used to the rhythm of a 
Montessori classroom. Between 7 and 9.30 they do their own work, 
after which they come together for group activities like ring time, 
music and art.  
 
 

Celebrating Namibia’s Independence 
On the 21st of March Namibia celebrated her 20th Anniversary. Teachers prepared 
traditional dances with the children and traditional food.    
 

Teacher Laimi (Ovambo) presents  

spinach to Kamuyarukwa (Herero) and 
Lydia (Nama). 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

      Teacher Talitha and  

       teacher Biwa present a 

       Herero dance (up) and 

       Nama dance (right).    

Trees  
We received various donations to buy trees 
and also valuable advice what to get, as we 
need indigenous trees that need little water. 
A big thank you to Virginia, Jo, Vera and 
again the International Women’s Association 
of Namibia for their generous help.     

 

March 30 we finally were connected! 
Electricity, what a great good! 


